
 

 

CALL FOR 

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 
              
 

VALIDATION OF DRAFT REVISED NATIONAL WILDLIFE CONSERVATION 
AND MANAGEMENT POLICY, 2017 

              
 

The process of formulating the National Wildlife Conservation and Management 
Policy has been going on for over ten years.  The process is now complete and the 
Ministry of Environment and Natural Resources will be holding a validation 
workshop on the Draft Policy on 4th May, 2017 at KCB Leadership Centre, Karen 
starting 9.00 a.m. 

The Ministry therefore invites members of the public for final comments/ additions 
before the National validation forum. 

The Draft Policy can be accessed on the Ministry website 
http://www.environment.go.ke.  Written comments can be sent to 
wildlifepolicy@environment.go.ke by 2nd May, 2017. 
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